April 1, 2020

Walker-Alley & Associates would like to thank our many loyal clients for their
resolve and social responsibility during this current public health issue.

As has been the case in the commercial real estate industry for many years now,
working remotely and providing virtual tours of properties is nothing new.
However, the heightened necessity of it has become apparent during this issue with
the COVID-19 virus.

We remain open and have management staff available to attend to any need that
may arise with either managed properties or properties that are listed for sale or
lease. However, we also maintain that it is our responsibility to do everything we
can to participate in social distancing as well as other measures to contain the
spread of this virus.

It is our commitment to provide the same sustained, superior, ethical performance
that we have provided for nearly two decades. Please do not hesitate to contact us
as procedures are in place to provide our same level of service and responsiveness
that has become the hallmark of Walker-Alley & Associates.

North Louisiana has always been populated by strong, resilient people capable of
tackling any challenge. We are proud of the area we call home and proud of our
fellow citizens in this region.
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